
  

 

Notice of Public Meeting 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation has  
scheduled a Public Information Meeting.  

You are invited to attend.  

For more information contact: Craig Moody @ (405) 522-1465  

We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

Purpose: The Department has received a petition concerning the  
scheduled realignment and bridge replacement of SH-101  
over Little Lee Creek in Sequoyah County. This meeting is  
to present the scheduled realignment and answer questions. 

 
Time: 7:00 P.M. 
 
Date: August 7, 2003 
 
Location: Belfonte Nicut Community Center 
 
Directions  
to Location: 

 
From I-40 north on SH-64B to the intersection of SH-101 & 
 
SH-64B, north approximately 3 miles on SH-101. 
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